
 

 
 

 

                                    EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST ARE INVITED 
 
The Coburg Football Club welcomes expressions of interest from interested parties to fill vacant 
board and committee level positions for season 2019 and beyond. 
 
The Northern Suburbs based club has a rich 127 year history in the VFA/VFL competition and 
positions currently exist for professionals from varied backgrounds with a passion for football 
who are wanting to be part of the club and help steer the club into an exciting future as a 
volunteer board member. 
 
As a progressive football club, Men and Women are equally encouraged to stand up and be part 
of our club’s future. 
 
Individuals with a background in these following industries are strongly encouraged to 
express their interest: 
*Marketing planning & co-ordination 
*Sponsorship & Corporate partnerships 
*Community engagement 
*Government relations – Local, State and/or Federal 
*Revenue generation 
*Financial management & Accountancy 
*Strategic planning 
*Leadership consultancy 
*Corporate networking 
*Event planning & management 
*Female sports participation 
 
To express your interest or for more details please contact the club via the following channels: 
 
Coburg FC President Kevin Breen 
Ph: 0413 752 762 
 
Coburg FC General Manager Sebastian Spagnuolo 
Ph: 0406 494 086 
E: s.spagnuolo@coburgfc.com.au 
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